Gilgandra Public School Honesty & Courtesy



Principal Patricia Howard

P.O Box 19 Gilgandra NSW 2827 Email: gilgandra-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au

Telephone: (02) 6847-20434th Fax: (02) 6847-2304

4th February, 2019

NRL Well Being Session

Dear Parents/Caregivers,

Students in Years 5 and 6 have been invited to attend a Wellbeing session hosted by Gilgandra High school and presented by the NRL in conjunction with Country Rugby League on Thursday 7th February.

Students will walk to the High school at approximately 1.45 and listen to guest presenters from 2pm before watching a touch football game. Supervision will be provided by Miss Nelson, Ms Goodwin and Mrs Rogers. We will return to Gilgandra Public school in time for the end of day, 3.15pm.

If you do not wish for your child to attend please contact the school on 68472043 and arrangements will be made.

Thankyou,

Rebecca Rogers

Classroom Teacher